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January 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Welcome back to the Spring term; it was wonderful to see all the children return last Wednesday. We 

would like to welcome all of the new children that have joined us this term in our Pre-School and in main 

school, welcome to the Ombersley family.  

 

COVID Updates: 

 

We would like to thank everyone for all of the positive support we have received over the last term. Many 

restrictions have been removed nationally, however within school we are taking a cautious approach and 

removing restrictions slowly, with the aim to hopefully be back to some sort of pre-covid level over the 

next few weeks. We kindly ask you continue to wear face coverings when dropping and collecting, however 

this is at your discretion; staff will continue to wear them at the gates. All staff are continuing to Lateral 

Flow test twice weekly, helping to keep our school community safe. If any symptoms present we kindly ask 

you to complete a test as required. When we return to ‘business as usual’ we would welcome parent 

volunteers to support again in school. Please contact the school office if you would like to help in school with 

activities such as reading, crafts, etc. 

We will continue with wearing PE kit to school on PE days and staggered arrival and departure times to help 

ease the traffic outside school. 

 

Field Project update:  

 

As we are sure many of you have seen, our new field is really coming along. This new 1.5 acres of land has 

been fenced and we hope seeding can begin soon. Over the next few months we will restart our fundraising 

efforts to help raise funds for new play equipment for the field, in partnership with the Friends of 

Ombersley School. This is a really exciting development for our school and the children.  

 

We hope you all have a fantastic term,  

 

Mrs Moore and the Staff of Ombersley School  
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